COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

16th November, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I return herewith one copy of the plan, forwarded
with your letter of the 4th instant, of Cylindrical iultltubular
Boiler No.6384 proposed to be consiructed by llessrs. Stockton
Chemical Engineers & Riley Boilers Ltd. snd intended for
llessrs. Wme Doxford & Sons' Yard No.664, and I have to inform
you that this plan will be a2pproved for a working pressure of
120 lb. per sq. inch, provided the distances %ﬁtwé@n the rows
of rivets in the longitudinal seam be amended, two additionsl
screw stays be fitted and the position of fow screw stays
amended as shown on the plan and the boiler be constructed

under the usual conditions of survey amd testing.

The Steel Testing Surveyors should be advised

regarding the tensile strength of the shell plates and butt
straps, viz:- 29«33 tons per sq. inch.

I an, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,

MIDDLESBROUGH .




